
 

 

CCNEPA General Meeting Minutes October 12, 2017,  

Marzoni’s, Moosic, Pa.Tina Gittleman, President,  

called the meeting to order at  7:15  pm. All officers present. 
 

Secretary’s Report: Pat Cockerill, secretary, read the minutes of the Sept. 14 general meeting. There were 

no errors or omissions.  Bob Polacek motioned to accept the minutes as read seconded by Bert Occulto. 

 

Treasurer’s Report  Mary Ann Abbott : 

M&T Beginning Balance: $xxx 

Income:$xxx 

Expenses: $xx 

Balance in M&T checking account: $xxx 

PNC: $xxxx ($.x interest) 

Total in all accounts: $xxxx 

Bill Korbiel motioned to accept the treasurer’s report, seconded by  Pauline Midgely. 
 

Bills against the Club:   

 Pat Cockerill--$125 check for St. Vincent’s  Kitchen for sponsoring a day at the Kitchen, and $100 for 

Seven Loaves Kitchen for sponsoring a day at the Kitchen. 

Mike and Marcella Margetoes $255.42 for Casino Night at their house. (Reminder that each event has a 

$250 expense limit unless reproved by the Club.) A motion was made by Rob Nerbecki and seconded by 

Carl Abbott to let the $5.42 overage slide. Passed by all. 

Motion made by Carl Abbott  and seconded by Jay Demerer to pay the bills. 

  

Dues Report Tina Gittleman:  As of this evening $xxx has been collected in dues. All dues are due by the 

end of October. 
 

Membership: Sue Nerbecki  introduced Ron Smallcomb, Mountain Top, owner of a 2015C7 Coupe is our 

newest member. Jim Haberski resigned in good standing. Jim Cockerill expressed his thanks for all of the 

kind words and condolences received at the recent passing of his mother. We have a membership drive in 

progress. Anyone sponsoring a new member will have their name entered into a drawing that will be held at 

the January Membership party. Prize to still be decided. 

 

Public Relations: Sue Nerbecki: Sue continues to post info about our Club meetings in local newspapers. 

If you have any ideas of other places to advertise our Club, please let Sue know. Sue also reported that The 

Pittston Dispatch ran a picture and article of our Club from our Summer Picnic. Tina Gittleman reported 

that we are expecting an article and picture from the summer reunion party is scheduled to run in the 

October 25 edition of Distinctive Auto. The article was written by Barb McCracken. 
 

Governor’s Report  (still looking for a Governor) Tina Gittleman reported  new NCCC membership 

cards will no longer be mailed, but rather emailed so we can print off our cards ourselves. Please update 

your email address with her. NCCC has a new waiver that must be used for events. See Tina to get it before 

your event. NCCC dues will be due in early November. 

 

Charity: Pat Cockerill and Mary Ann Abbott:  Drop off new, unused toys at any Club event. Last date for 

drop-off is Thursday, Dec. 14. We have collected 12 toys so far.  Monetary donations are appreciated. 

Shopping in your name will be done and receipts given to you.  

We sponsored a day and volunteered at St. Francis Soup Kitchen. We took a check for $100 with us on that 

day. On Sat., Nov. 4 we will do the same at St. Vincents in Wilkes Barre, taking a check for $125. We will 
also be sending a check for $100 to Seven Loafs Soup Kitchen in Tunkhannock. 

 

Property Report: none 

Web Site: none 

Corvette Corner: none 

 



 

 

Committee Reports: 

Sept. 6 Casino Night Mike Margeotes 14members 4 guests. 

Sept. 23 Volunteering at St. Francis Soup Kitchen. Pat Cockerill 4 members 2 non-members volunteered. 

Sept. 24 Sunday Fall Ride and mini Calendar meeting ,cancelled. 

Sept 26 (Tuesday evening) Calendar meeting .  

Sept. 29-Oct. 1 Weekend Away cancelled. 
 

Upcoming Events: 

Oct. 15 Weekend Away Ocean City MD. Tina Gittleman 

Oct. 22 Sunday Ride John Davenport. We will meet at the main entrance of  Viewmont Mall 10:00 for a 

ride to White Mills  to the Dorflinger Glass Museum for a private tour, stopping for lunch on the way. 

Oct. 28, Sat., Halloween Party, Tina Gittleman. 6:30 at the haunted farmhouse. Bring your chair, blanket 

and your alcoholic drink of choice. Games, food, etc. $5 members. 

Nov. 18 Club Night.  Barb McCracken : A evening with the Mahoney Brothers at the Theater at North (top 

of Green Ridge St., Scranton.) Purchase your own tickets (call 570.800.5020)Tickets range from $25-$45 

depending on your seat preference.  Doors open at 6 and show starts at 7. Show will be over after 10 pm. 

Food can be purchased in the food court there. Let Barb know if  you are going so maybe arrangements can 

be made to all get together before or after show. 
Jan. 13 Member Appreciation Party, Tina Gittleman.  Fiorelli’s Peckville. $15 non refundable 

cost/member. $35 / guest. 

 

Old Business:   

 We are still looking for a Governor. 

Tina Gittleman read off the following names as the members of the Clubs 2017-18 Board of Directors: 

Tina Gittleman, Rob Nerbecki, Barb McCracken, Jim Cockerill, Mary Ann Abbott and Pat Cockerill. Pat 

Cockerill.  

 

New Business: 

Tina read off the officers for the 2017-18: 
President Tina Gittleman 

Vice President Barb McCracken 

Treasures Mary Ann Abbott 

Secretary  needed  

 Secretary, Pat Cockerill cast one vote to accept the Officers as read.  

 

Good of the Club: 

We have merchandise for sale. 

Meeting Reminders: 

Tuesday,  31, Board meeting, Perkins. Dinner 6:00, meeting 7:00. 

Thursday, Nov. 9, General meeting, Marzoni’s, dinner 6:00, meeting 7:00. 

Tuesday, Dec. 5, Board meeting, Perkins. Dinner 6:00, meeting 7:00. 
Thursday, Dec. 14 General meeting, Marzoni’s dinner 6:00, meeting 7:00. 

50/50    $xx collected $xx won by Mary Christian and $xx went into Charity. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 with a motion by Barb McCracken, seconded by Sue Nerbecki.  

Minutes taken by Pat Cockerill.                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 


